
FES December 2024 School Board Update

PreK and Kindergarten Registration

Planning for kindergarten registration for the 2025-2026 school year is underway. Our registration event is

tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, February 4th from 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. in the elementary preschool and

kindergarten classrooms. The incoming class of kindergarteners will be the Class of 2038!

Winter Screening Assessments

Our winter assessment screening window is scheduled to be open from January 6th through January 17th.

We screen all K-3 students three times per year to measure student growth and progress and provide

important data for teachers to better meet all students' needs. All students complete an assessment of

broad reading and math skills using the FAST aReading and aMath assessments. Students in K and 1st are

also screened individually on early literacy skills, while 2nd and 3rd graders complete a fluency screening.

FES Events

12/12 & 12/13 - 3 yr old preschool Visitor Days

12/17 - 9th Grade Choir caroling at FES

12/18 - FES Holiday Sing

12/19 - Workshop Day (No students)

1/8 - Early Dismissal


